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Dear Parent/Carer/Guardian 

We run a School Bank in Partnership with City Plymouth Credit Union Ltd.  We believe that this is a wonderful way for 

children to gain a good understanding of money and the importance of saving weekly, an ideal way to help save towards 

presents and holidays. 

The School Bank is open to all  children and adults and membership is free to children, there is a £2 non -refundable admin 

fee for adults.  Savers will  have a bank book with its unique Credit Union number, which we keep safe at the school to 

record all  the money going in and out of accounts, all  money is banked and sent to the Plymouth Credit Union.  

There is a smal l dividend paid if your child saves every week during the term. 

The School Bank is open every week during the term on Tuesday afternoons 

straight after school 3.30pm to 3.50pm in the Upper Hall. 

If you would like your child/ren or yourself to open an account (2 forms of ID needed for adults) please see Jenn for the 

application forms. 

Should you wish to access your money when the School Bank is closed you can visit the Credit union central office (Tel 

201329 for details). The City of Plymouth Credit Union is  a not-for-profit organisation.  It is strictly regulated by the 

Financial Services Authority (FSA). 

Should you have any questions please see Jenn on Tuesday afternoons in the hall.  

Regards. 

 

Jenn Collings  

Manager – The Ark Community Project Ltd. 

 

PS If you don’t know us at the Ark, we provide fun activities and sessions for adults and children please visit us, we are 

just up the road at 3 Tiverton Close (Currently open Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursdays) next to the RN Nursery School or 

have a look at our timetable on Facebook (The Ark Community Project).  Everyone is welcome both Military and Civilian 

families. 

 

 

 

 


